
For years and years as a lifelong resident of Oregon as well as a United States Navy veteran turning 65 
this year, I absolutely support this measure.  We have been in our home almost 30 years and our 
property tax went from just under $2000/year when we purchased our home to now over 3 times that.  
Oregonians have been taxed to death.   It is high time we get some relief.  Tell those wags in state 
government that they need to learn to spend within their means just like the rest of us. 
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